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ANZAC DAY COMMEMORATION FUND 

The Member for Stuart, Mr Dan van Holst Pellekaan MP is pleased to advise that the 

ANZAC Day Commemoration Fund is now open for applications.  

 
The ANZAC Commemoration Fund ensures the contribution of all men and women 
who have served Australia in time of war, armed conflict or international 
peacekeeping operations is recognised and commemorated in South Australia. 
 
Grants of up to $20,000 will be allocated to support a range of initiatives that focus 
on educating the community about the significance of ANZAC Day and 
commemorating our nation’s military heritage. 
 
Any individual, ex-service organisation, local government authority, community 
organisation, special interest group, researcher, educational institution, parent group 
or not for profit organisation is eligible to apply for funds provided that the applicant is 
based in South Australia. 
 
Guidelines and application forms can be downloaded from the Department of the 
Premier and Cabinet website at: www.premcab.sa.gov.au/dpc/community anzac.html 
 
Further enquiries can be directed to the Department of the Premier and Cabinet on 
(08) 8226 3502 or email anzac@dpc.sa.gov.au 
 
Applications close 5:00 pm on Friday, 20 June 2014 
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